
SHERE SWIMMING POOL CLUB  
MAINTENANCE ROTA 2017 

  
Dear Member, May 2017 
 
Thank you for your offer of help at the Shere Swimming Pool Club during the 2017 
season. Your assistance is greatly appreciated by the Committee and the other 
members. I have tried to share out the duties the best I can, taking note of your 
available dates. 
 
Enclosed is the rota for 2017 – a copy is also on the board at the Pool. If you have 
been allocated an inconvenient week, please try to swap with another helper and alter 
the rota accordingly. 
 
General information on duties – 
 
Sweeping Pool Compound, Changing Rooms Sign-in Room and Gate Area-  
Sweep all areas as and when necessary. 
Can you please remember to sweep behind the pool cover as leaves collect and we 
need to prevent them entering the pool, thanks.  
 
Brooms dustpans and brushes are all kept for your use in the shed at the pool. We 
have both small and large broom heads as requested by several members. The plastic 
bags supplied are for placing rubbish in after sweeping.  
 
 As from week commencing 09th July we have doubled up on sweeping duties. This is 
due to volume of use during the School Holidays and the latter end of the season with 
the increase in tree leaf drop. This should prevent leaves and acorns entering the pool.      
 
Toilet Cleaning, Changing Room Cubicles.  Due to break-ins to our shed - we 
cannot keep supplies for toilets and cubicle cleaning duties. We must again ask those 
members on duty to please use their own cleaning materials, rubber gloves and toilet 
rolls etc. Please contact me if you wish to be reimbursed. 
 
The Yellow bucket and long handled scrubbing brush is only to be used to clean the 
toilet floors and changing room cubicles, which must be cleaned with a light mixture 
of bleach and water.  
 
The pool is a wonderful facility for the community and it simply would not be able to 
continue without the excellent help of so many willing volunteers. We would like to 
invite you to attend the AGM in October date TBA on the web site and join us in a 
glass of wine to say thank you for all of your help. 
 
Enjoy the Pool this summer and let’s hope the weather is fabulous!   
 
 
Betty Fitzpatrick – Maintenance Rota Organiser 
  
  


